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[CE SBAC] Support for Option E

Aubrey Miller <aspilde@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 8:56 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear SBAC members,

First of all, thank you for the time, effort, and thoughtfulness you have dedicated to this process. | truly appreciate your
service to our community.

| am writing to express my support for Option E. While | would typically choose renovation over new whenever
possible, after reviewing the materials and attending several of the meetings, it has become very clear that Option E is
a more responsible choice. Not only is it more fiscally responsible, it will be less disruptive for students and staff.

Thank you for listening.

cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org
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